
 

  
 

 
 

          
          

     
 

       
 

     
           
       

 
      

    
 

         
      

 
        

 
           

  
 

     
 

       
 

 

 
  

  
 

November 25, 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

The Secondary School Teachers’ Federation of Ontario (OSSTF) will begin legal job 
action across Ontario on Tuesday, November 26, 2019 in response to the status of
 
bargaining at the provincial level.
 

How will this impact students and parents in Rainbow Schools?
 

Schools will remain open.

Teachers will continue to teach their regular classes and provide
 
scheduled supervision, but they will withdraw administrative services.
 

School events such as field trips, sports and extra-curricular activities 
will proceed as planned at this time.
 

During this job action, we will continue to operate our schools 

and to minimize any disruption for students.
 

We value our secondary teachers and their commitment to students.
 

We will monitor the situation in each of our schools and communicate with parents,
 
as required.
 

Updates will be posted on rainbowschools.ca.
 

We thank you, and your children, for your patience and understanding.
 

Sincerely,
 

Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 

http:rainbowschools.ca

